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British Council have now published the results of Erasmus+ Key Action 1. I am pleased to say that 
over 100 Scottish teachers have been successful so far so most of our courses in France and Spain 
should go ahead this year again! 

12 Primary teachers who attended our immersion courses last year have taken part in our GTCS 
accreditation process 2 weeks ago. I was very impressed with the quality of their presentation! 

We are currently running 2 pilot projects. The first one is linked to family learning and is being 
piloted with Fife Council. The second one is linked to the teaching of L3 -Mandarin at the moment- 
and is being trialled with Angus Council. The results of these pilots will be made available at the end 
of June or possibly at the start of the new session.  

We will be running new workshops next year: L2 and STEM, L2 and outdoor Learning, L2 and 
Literacy, Transition (with Secondary colleagues). Please contact us for further information. 

 


